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Nursery Update

 Friday 26th January 2024
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Hello everyone,
Hope you are all well and haven’t been blown away this week by the windy weather.

If anyone has some spare wellies they could donate we would really appreciate them.



	This week we have looked at Penguins that live in Antarctica and the Southern Hemisphere and we have learned some fascinating facts by looking in non-fiction books. 
The children have also been celebrating Lunar New Year (the year of the dragon) by making Chinese dragons, learning how to fold paper backwards and forwards and we’ve even tried doing some Chinese writing. On the Curiosity Table, we have been chopping, cooking and serving stir fried vegetables and noodles, having fun with the wok and chopsticks and we all thought of a wish to hang on our wishing tree, which is an old Chinese custom. We all tried some Chinese foods thinking of lots of different descriptive vocabulary and were very excited about the chocolate coins we were promised on Friday.
In maths we have been subitizing and using a bucket balance to help us work out whether something is heavy or light. We even discovered that just because something is big it isn’t necessarily heavier than something small.

	 Next week we will continue to find out about penguins and we will use our scissor and collage skills to make junk model of them. We will also compare what it’s like living in Polar regions compared to where we live.
In music, we will continue to learn how to be a conductor, giving each other hand signals to slow fast and slow, loud and quiet. It’s been a tricky challenge so far but we are getting better with practice. We will also be playing instruments and dancing along to some Chinese music.

After investigating freezing, we will be scientists again this week, doing experiments to see how we can melt ice trying different techniques. 
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In maths we will be looking again at the language of size and doing a cutting, sorting and sticking job to add to our Learning Journeys

                          

	Nursery Fund helps us to provide more exciting learning experiences for your child. This week we have brought a selection of Chinese foods for the children to try and we hope to make pancakes on the last day before the half term holiday. Please contribute £1 a week if you can. Thank you.

	As part of our melting experiments, we have made flapjacks. The children really enjoyed them and we had requests for Mrs McGuirk’s recipe.
1 block of butter, 450g porridge oats, 250g brown sugar, 4/5 tablespoons of golden syrup.
Melt all the butter, syrup and sugar in a pan. Add the oats and stir well. Grease and flour a baking tray. Level off the flapjack mixture and then bake in the oven 180 degrees for 15/20 minutes. Enjoy!!


	Please remember that Nursery sessions start at 8.45am. Please endeavour to be on time as late arrivals can cause disruption to the start of our first learning activity.

	



